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HWwn Mr. Thurston________________ _________________________________

Mr. Falco, who has returned from a year and a 
half in Germany to resume his job with the McGraw-Hill 
organization, phoned to say that the McGraw-Hill editors 
are meeting here on January 21 and 22 for their customary 
two-day sessions and would like to have you speak to them 
at 5*00 p.m. on Thursday, January 22, at the Statler Hotel, 
probably in the South American Room. As you know, you have 
spoken to these editors before. It is entirely informal 
and off the record and is, of course, first-rate public re­
lations.

I told Mr. Falco that you would be back in Wash­
ington on Monday, January 5» that I would let him know 
whether you could take this on. I told him I thought you 
could as there appeared to be no conflicting engagements.
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